We had a short, but great week!  We did a fantastic job on our play.  Thanks again to all of the parents who were able to attend and donate food.  We are looking forward to some time off and to come back refreshed and ready to tackle the end of the year. 
During Reading, we will read two stories “Gloria: Who Might Be My Best Friend” and “How to Make a Kite.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will also work on understanding the characters and figurative language.  There will be new high frequency words to learn and we will discuss some new vocabulary words. Our Spelling words will be homophones with base words ending in –er and     -est.  The test will be on Friday. 
In English we will continue to learn about adjectives.  We have been doing a great job taking a noun and adding adjectives to help describe.  The hard part is trying to find an adjective in a sentence.  We will continue to work on these describing words.

In Math we will continue our chapter on adding and subtracting numbers in the hundreds.  Keep practicing at home.  Practice makes perfect!

In Religion class we will continue working in our Family Life books.  We will also discuss the chapter about Easter in our books.  We will learn about this very important time in our Church calendar.
[bookmark: _GoBack]During Theme time we will continue to discuss animals.  We will each pick an animal to research and writing a paper explaining our animal.  They will be on display in the hall when we are finished.  
Have a great weekend!  





